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Dan Schmidt <dan@dgspro.com>
Tuesday, January 26, 2010 6:01 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To whom it may concern,

I am against the proposed reduction in leverage (RIN a0aa-Ac61) allowed in retail forex accounts. I
believe that each individual should have the right to choose the amount of risk he wants to assume
without having to move more money into the forex account. Please don’t impose the proposed
reculations in RIN 3038-AC61 on traders in the US.

Sincerely,
Dan Schmidt
Logan, UT


